
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

City of Alpena 
 

News Release of June 25, 2019 

Fiber Outage 
 
Due to a fiber outage, computers and telephones are 
inoperable at the utility billing office located at the Suez 
Water Recycling Plant, 210 Harbor Drive. The billing 
office will be closed until repairs can be completed.  
 
To report an emergency,  please contact the emergency call 
out number at (989) 464-3409. This number can not be 
used for billing questions.  
 
Phones and computers are expected to be back in service 
within two (2) days. We apologize for this inconvenience.  
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